
 

                                                                        Thursday 15th July           
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer,  

                                                 Goodbyes 
We would like to start by wishing our Year 6 class all the best for their move to High school. 

A huge thank you and good luck to Joyce as she leaves us for her retirement. 
We would also like to say goodbye and good luck to Miss Adam as she leaves us to start a job in a new school in September. 

 
Please can we also say congratulations to Miss Sharples and Miss Adam as they are both due to get married over the summer 

holidays. 
We wish you all the best. 

 

                                              End of Term 
 Please be advised that we finish school this Friday and as it is the end of term we will finish early. Please check the 
time for your child’s year group. 
Reception, Year 2 & Year 6 Finish at 1.40pm 
Year 1 & Year 5 Finish at 1.50pm 
Year 3 & Year 4 Finish at 2pm 
Children will leave via their usual gate. 

 

                                   September 2021 return to School 
School will re-open for all children on Thursday 2nd September, except for our new Reception children, who start the 
following week. 
At this moment in time there are no Covid restrictions in September, meaning no staggered starts at the beginning 
and end of the day and no class bubbles. As we know, 6 weeks is a long time off school and things can change. We 
are planning to inform you all at the end of August of the definite plans to start from the 2nd September. Please look 
on Facebook, Class Dojo and emails.  

 

                                                                  Pupil Voice  
                                                                                             Our last pupil voice (boo!) 

This past year has been very different, but we just want to say a huge thank you to all for persevering and 
never giving up, and now the academic year’s ending, we can only hope things will get better. 

We have loved our time in Year 6; we are proud because we have achieved our goals thanks to all the help 
we have received from all the teachers. We hope to get the same support and kindness from secondary 

school as we have done from St Luke’s, and we are definitely looking forward to high school. Have a great 
summer! – Daniel & Aysha. 

 
 
 

Our new Head boy and Headgirl for 2021 are Taahaa  & Lily. 
 

We would also like to congratulate our new Deputy’s – Amelia & Jayden. 
 



                                                        Attendance  
  Well done to Year 5!  Your attendance is the best across the school.  
                    
                     Reception      -     94.6% 
                             Year 1      -     95.5% 
                             Year 2      -    94.3%                           
                             Year 3      -    92.6% 
                             Year 4     -     94.7% 
                             Year 5     -     96.7% 
                             Year 6     -    95.8% 
 

                                                                Uniform 
Please ensure your children return to school in September wearing the correct uniform- this should include 

a school jumper/cardigan, white polo shirt, grey pants/skirt and black school shoes. 
PE uniform should include a plain white t-shirt, black shorts and black pumps for Reception, Year 1  

& Year 2 and a plain white t-shirt, black joggers/ tracksuit bottoms for Yr 3 / 4 / 5 & 6. 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                     

                                                      
 
                                                              Free School Meals 
 

For those on Free school meals, your vouchers for over the summer holidays are now available to collect 
at the school office. You will receive £30 per child. 

These are to be used on Blackburn Market. 
 
 

                                                                 New to you  
Please help us by donating your old and unwanted uniform to school. Please ensure the uniform is in good 
condition for other families to use. Your donations will be highly appreciated. We hope to be able to invite 

you to school mid September to use our ‘New to you’ shop. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

We hope you all have a safe and happy holiday 

                                    and will look forward to seeing you 

                                               all in September. 
 
 



 

 


